
Good Morning Everyone, 
  

  

Thank you for purchasing tickets to our UConn Women’s Basketball bus trip on Monday, 
December 28! Here is some information for you: 
  

  

* You will meet the bus in the Granby Town Hall main parking lot (15 North Granby Road, 
Granby). Park between Town Hall and the library. The bus will be leaving at 12:45pm. 
Please be a bit early so that I can check you onto the bus and give you your tickets so 
that we may leave at that time. We should be arriving in New York City around 3:00pm. ** 
PLEASE DO NOT BOARD THE BUS WITHOUT CHECKING IN WITH ME FIRST! ** 

  

* You may bring snacks and beverages with you on the bus, we just ask that you bring a 
small bag for your trash and only bring beverages with a cap. 
  

* We will be passing around an envelope on the way home to collect tips for the bus 
driver. Please contribute whatever you would like based on the service you receive. 

  

  

* The game between UConn and Maryland begins at 8:30pm (doors to the arena will open 
at 7:30pm). You can choose to shop, dine, sightsee on your own before the game.  We 
plan to leave NYC right after the game ends. The driver will let us know where the bus will 
be parked at the end of the game and we will let everyone know before they get off the 
bus. 
  

 
* Our seats are located in section 117, mid court opposite team benches, in the lower 
bowl, rows 16-20. The Madison Square Garden seating chart link is here: 
http://www.thegarden.com/content/dam/msg/pdf/MSGCollegeBasketball_SeatingChart_2
014.pdf 
 
 

I look forward to seeing your group on Monday; please let me know if you have any 
questions before then. 

  

  

Thank you, 
  

  

Taryn 

 


